
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Assistant Village Manager/ Director of Community 

Development 

 

DATE: December 7, 2006 

 

SUBJECT: ZBA 06-24: 303 W. Harding Road   

 

After the Board agenda packets had been sent out, the petitioner submitted revised plans that reduce the 

amount of requested relief.  The original request was to reduce the corner side yard setback to 10 feet 

to allow for the construction of an addition.  With the revised plan, the petitioner is requesting to 

reduce the corner side yard setback to 18 feet.  Please find the revised plans attached.   
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